
Dir Sir or Madam,

I am a postgraduate student now studying at University of Sydney, major in Electronic 
Engineering! I learnt that the visa capping bill is now open for opinions. As an international 
student who adores this beautiful country, I really disagree with this “Visa Capping”!

Before I state my reasons, I would like to introduce myself first! Having studied at 
University of Sydney for one and a half year, I have gained outstanding academic records. 
Out of 8 courses last year, I got 5 High Distinction. I also won myself an internship at a big 
local technology company which runs a famous website. In addition, this semester I have 
successfully got the offer to continue the PhD study. Apart from my study life, I also work 
hard and just bought a car in May. Instead of translating a drive license from my home 
country, I choose to take the RTA test here, because I want to drive like a local driver. The 
reason that I mention my experience here aims at proving the fact most of international 
students are diligent and well educated. Having contributed so much to Australia society 
ranging from education, real-estate, sals and restaurants,  they worth respects!

Australia is an great country! She attracts people because of her openness and fairness! 
Especially now when she is eagerly seeking for brilliant people to build and develop into a 
more competitive land, on a such a critical timing, I want to let you know that, it would be 
the loss of Australia if she rejects so many decent and respected people! As a 
consequence of above reasons, I do hope that Australia, the great country of freedom, can 
maintain her opened mind, and give a big hug to every person who love this  spacious red 
land so much!

Sincerely




